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Date: Tuesday, July 18, 2023 8:00:23 AM

Hi Jasmin, 

Thank you for your time and consideration in regard to the Sunlight Community Church Fall
Festival event. This festival has been running annually for a number of years and has been
a staple in our community. 

The Fall Festival will be hosted at Sunlight Community Church on October 14, 2023. The
festivities start at 4:00 PM with a trunk or treat, followed by family fun activities like a face-
painting booth, bounce houses, a petting zoo, and carnival rides for all ages! We will also
have live music performances throughout the day from our worship band.  All activities are
free of charge so everyone can join in on the fun!

The event is organized by church members and volunteers who generously give their time
and energy to ensure that everyone has an enjoyable experience. The festival provides an
opportunity for our community members to come together and celebrate our beloved city. It
would be wonderful if this could be placed on the Port St. Lucie city’s events calendar so
that we can share our celebration with more people from within our city! Your support is
greatly appreciated and I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Thank you again for your time and consideration. 

All the best, 

Nicole Vasco
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